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Type: discussion Version: 1 Status: Filed

Title
Review of Draft Comment Letter on Proposed Comprehensive Planning Amendment: Downgrade
Maple Park Drive Southeast’s Street Classification

Recommended Action
Move to approve draft letter (as amended) to be submitted as public comment.

Report
Issue:
Whether to approve the draft text proposed by staff in response to the discussion and
recommendation at the May 1, 2017 Heritage Review Committee meeting.

Staff Contact:
Michelle Sadlier, Historic Preservation Officer, Community Planning & Development, 360-753-8031

Background and Analysis:
Minutes from the May 1, 2017 meeting will be reviewed and approved earlier in the meeting.  Ms.
Sadlier will bring a draft version of the Committee’s official comment on the application to the meeting
for members’ review.
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